October 30, 2023

Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, {Contact_First_Name}!

COMMODORE'S COMMENTS

Member Ballot for the 2024 Board of Director Slate and
the Proposed Bylaw Changes.

TYC Members please return your Ballot Via USPS using the numbered
small envelope enclosed with your ballot. Please allow time for it to be
received by noon Nov. 11th. Or alternatively you may return the Ballot in
person at the Annual Meeting using the numbered small envelope enclosed with

the ballot.




LI’'L Friday was on the quieter side this
week with about 25 people enjoying Chef
Caiden’s Farewell dinner. He was assisted
by Grace Angel who headed service and
front of house.

We are looking forward to Caiden joining
us back at TYC for a few guest
appearances in 2024.

Thank you to Jeff Girtler, Michael Hayes,
and Deb Connor who kept the bar running
smoothly with Rick Goldman and David
Lanshe jumping in to learn how to close
down the bar.

We hosted a few new neighbors who were
interested in checking out the Refreshed
Clubhouse and energy - all saying
they would return soon.

Saturday Red Rock Race /
Halloween Dinner

Though we had beautiful Fall weather, it
was not perfect sailing weather. Very light
winds brought the sailors back to the
clubhouse earlier than anticipated. But
Dave Anderson jumped into action and got
the bar moving until Michael Hayes could
cut his bike ride short and take charge to
get the Bar in full swing.

Pumpkin carving on the deck with the kids
was a tremendous success led by Deb
Connor. Over ten (10) kids submitted
wonderfully artistic pumpkins - all tied for
first prize!

Thank you to Grace and Isabella Angel
who served up another delicious dinner to
over 30 costumed folks - many disguised
as TYC racers. Thanks to Deb Connor
who provided the decor and scary molten
chocolate cupcakes.

More new neighbors joined us to see what
all the buzz was about - all taking
applications with them.



Thank you Laurie Berliner, Brian
Mclnerney and Deb Connor for Caiden’s
gift card. Rekha for the Gordon Ramsey
cookbook for Caiden. And to all our

Clubhouse members who welcomed him
and now bid him adieu. See more images from the Red Rock

Regatta and Halloween Party later in this

Best wishes on your next adventure Tidings and on the TYC Facebook page.

Caiden!

Contribute to the Capital Fund. (F"‘]d Out More and Donate)

What's Happening This Week

LI'L FRIDAY ENCHILADAS NIGHT
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2023

5:30 PM - 8:30 PM
6:00 PM Dinner Service

Join us for LI'L Friday this week at TYC
we will be serving up delicious enchiladas
from Joe's Taco Lounge.

$18.00 Adults ( Members/Guests)

$12.00 Youth under 10 years old

MENU

Chicken Enchiladas

Spanish Rice

Pinto Beans

Green Salad with Mexican
Queso, Tomatoes, Onions

Register HERE by Thursday,
NOVEMBER 2nd

Can you Lend a Hand - tend bar? setup? galley? cleanup? Help out HERE .




TIBURON YACHT CLUB ANNUAL MEETING AND DINNER

REGISTER BY MONDAY NOVEMBER 5, 2023

Celebrating the outstanding service of our outgoing
2023 Board Members and
Welcoming our new Board for 2024

AGENDA Adults only/ No Host Bar
6:00 PM Cocktails

6:30 PM Meeting/Vote REGISTER FOR DINNER
7:30 PM Dinner

Please RSVP by November 5th

View the Nominating Committee Slate. Click/tap HERE.

I ————
What's Happening Next at TYC

LI'L FRIDAYS ON FRIDAY
FOR THE REMAINDER of 2023




LI'L Friday November/December Schedule 2023

November 3 Enchiladas Night from Joe's Taco Lounge
November 10 No Dinner service but the Bar is open
November 17 Chicken Provencal: Provence at the Cay
November 23 Thanksgiving Break/ Clubhouse closed
December 1 LI'L Friday Special Event:

Changing of the Watch Celebration
December 8 Ravioli Night: Italian comfort food
December 15 Penne Puttanesca Night:
December 22 LI'L Friday on Holiday Break -

Will Return in 2024

Black Friday Sail: Wild Turkey Race
Friday. November 24, 2023

You are invited to participate in this annual
race the day after Thanksgiving.

Pay the entry fee and you plus all of your
crew will get a shot of Wild Turkey
bourbon after the race.

Racers register on jibeset .

What Happened Last Week at TYC




Article by Mariellen Stern
Photos by Janine Wilford, Vanessa Van Der Valk



It was a beautiful fall day on the bay for
the Annual Red Rock Regatta. Typical for
this time of year the air becomes crisp,
cool, and especially light.

We had nine (9) entries, Dave Anderson
(Kind of Blue) did an excellent job as
Race Committee. Thank you Dave.

Due to the light air, we had a 30-minute
postponement until we were greeted with
a very light breeze. It filled in from the
Northeast and Cinnamon Girl (the scratch
boat) was first to cross the start line.

With the light air and big ebb soon to
arrive, Dave put us on the shortest course
which was start, round Red Rock to
starboard and finish.

Passing the time awaiting a breeze on
Skeleton Girl

As Lion passes by a barking contest ensues
between Lion crew and the lions.

Cinnamon Girl, in the glassy water
rounded Red Rock first and drifted down
the backside of the island with the ebb.

Once clear of the island she headed back
across the bay to the finish line. A light
breeze filled in from the West and she
was able to get across the bay.

In the meantime, the entire fleet withdrew,
as they were not able to get around Red
Rock



Cinnamon Girl (AKA Skeleton Girl) led the
way as the light breeze got even lighter
and a few of the boats in the fleet began
to withdraw, knowing they would not be
?ble to get around Red Rock or even
inish.

Cinnamon Girl persevered only to get in
eyesight of the finish line. The light breeze
got lighter, and the ebb got stronger!
Cinnamon Girl was unable to finish but
they sure tried hard!

With the bay completely glassed out we
headed back to the club for refreshments.

It was a beautiful day on the Bay despite
the light air for the Red Rock Regattal










Our TYC Clubhouse is the perfect
venue for your event.

Close to home, a caterer ready kitchen, floors made for dancing and a full bar
setup and dining room with a view.

A no hassle venue for your holiday parties and events.
Contact Deb Connor for rental inquiries.
Our November and December dates are filling up.

Reserve your dates soon.

Recurring Activities

MahJongg at TYC
Join us at the clubhouse on Mondays
from 1:30 PM-3:30 PM for vaccinated
players.

Come join us at the Club!

Save the Date

Events: Racing:
NOV 3 LI'L Friday-Enchiladas Night NOV 24 Black Friday Sail: Wild
NOV 10 LI'L Friday -- No dinner Turkey Race

NOV 11 Annual Meeting & Dinner

NOV 17 LI'L Friday-Provence in the Cay
NOV 19 Dotto Celebration of Life
(Marinij) TYC event

NOV 23 Clubhouse closed

Announcements and Reminders




JOIN the Galley Committee or
Volunteer to help it's a lot of FUN!

Make new friends while helping out.

The Committee is led by Laurie Berliner
and TYC is fortunate to have her at the
helm.

Please consider lending a helping hand in
the Galley on Thursday/Friday nights. It is
easy to sign up using the “Help-out" links.

If you are interested in being part of the
Galley team, please contact using the
following link Laurie.

CURIOUS AS TO HOW TO GET INVOLVED AT TYC?

We could use your ideas and talents:

Email the Commodore HERE.

CLUBHOUSE VENUE:
Did you know you can host a party or event at your TYC Clubhouse?
A Birthday Party, Reunion, Wedding, School Fundraiser, and more. If you are

planning an event or just considering one, please email Rentals Chair, Deb
Connor, HERE.

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings work for you, your FEEDBACK is welcomed.



as of January 9, 2023
Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, {Contact_First_Name}!

The Commodore and Board wish you a very happy new
year!

We have an exciting year being planned and look forward
to seeing you at the club and on the water.



http://tyc.org/

Li’'l Fridays, on Fridays

Friday, January 13, 2023
5PM- 9PM

As the week comes to an end join us to unwind, meet
with friends, and enjoy a cocktail at the bar!

TYC members and guests are invited to attend.

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays are scheduled weekly
throughout January.

Registration is NOT required.


https://tyc.org/event-5090125

Celebrate Chinese New Year at
TYC!

Friday, February 3, 2023
5PM- 9PM

Come help celebrate Chinese New
Year, the year of the Rabbit, at
TYC Friday February 3rd at 5 PM.

Enjoy dinner and a special
performance of Lion Dancers.

Register by 1/25 click/tap HERE.

2023 Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Series

Next Race:
Saturday, February 4, 2023

Join us for the Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Race Series. This is a four Race
Series next races on Feb 4, and Mar 4.
Reschedule of January race TBA.

More details can be found on Jibeset.

What Happened Last Week at TYC

Due to inclement weather the January 7,2023 Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Race was not held.

Announcements and Reminders

The Physiology of Cold Water Immersion

Tiffany Townsend, Staff Commodore



https://tyc.org/event-5089210
https://tyc.org/event-5089210
https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023
https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023

As cold water temperatures continue, we
recreational boaters must remain vigilant to
reduce the risks of cold exposure.

Immersion in water below 70 °F may cause
dangerous hypothermia, a lowering of core
body temperature, within an hour.

The four phases of the body’s response to
cold water immersion are:

1. Cold Shock

2. Cold Incapacitation

3. Hypothermia

4. Circum-Rescue Collapse and After-
Drop

Note that hypothermia is not our initial
concern. The first three phases of response
to cold water immersion follow the “1-10-1"
rule: one minute of cold shock, ten minutes
of cold incapacitation, and approximately
one hour to develop hypothermia.

During the first minute of cold shock, there
is a sudden uncontrollable gasp reflex,
followed by several minutes @ of
hyperventilation. Panic perpetuates
hyperventilation, potentially leading to loss
of consciousness and drowning. With cold
exposure, peripheral blood vessels
constrict, increasing strain on the heart,
which may lead to cardiac arrest.

A personal flotation device is critical for
survival, as it helps prevent panic, control
breathing, and avoid drowning.

Twenty percent of people die within the first
minute of cold water immersion if their
head goes under the water.

During the following hour of cold water
immersion, hypothermia inhibits one’s
ability to self-rescue.

As mild hypothermia develops with body
temperature below 96 °F (35 °C), the skin
is cold and pale, shivering occurs, heart
rate and respiratory rate increase, and
poor judgement and apathy develop.

With moderate hypothermia (81 to 91 °F,
27 to 35 °C), shivering stops, heart rate
and breathing decline, reflexes and
voluntary muscle control diminish, and
there is reduction in consciousness.

Paradoxical undressing, the removal of
clothing due to a sudden feeling of
warmth, may occur. At body temperatures
below 80 °F (27 °C), severe hypothermia
may result in coma, cardiac arrest, and
death.

A cold water immersion victim should
attempt to get out of the water as soon as
possible.

Water temperatures of 50 to 60 °F in the
San Francisco Bay may cause loss of
dexterity within ten to fifteen minutes and
exhaustion and loss of consciousness
within one to two hours.

Winter water temperatures of 40 °F in
Lake Tahoe may cause loss of purposeful
function in less than five minutes and
death within an hour.

Climbing onto an overturned vessel or
paddle craft minimizes cold water
exposure time and makes a person more
visible to rescuers. If unable to leave the
water, minimize movement, stay with the
group or boat, and use the heat escape
lessening position (H.E.L.P.) or huddle
together to preserve warmth.



During the next ten minutes, cold
incapacitation develops. Vessels constrict
to preserve core temperature, decreasing
blood flow to nerves and muscles.

Loss of meaningful limb use and the
inability to swim perpetuate a sense of
panic. If not wearing personal flotation,
swim failure results in water swallowing
and drowning. To survive, the victim must
concentrate on remaining calm, self-rescue

Only swim to shore if the distance is short,
as exercising in cold water actually results
in more rapid heat loss from the body

techniques, and safely awaiting rescue. rather than warming the core.

With approximately one hour of consciousness to practice these self-rescue techniques, a
personal flotation device can be life saving.

In the words of Coast Guard rescue swimmer Mario Vittone, “It is impossible to get
hypothermic in cold water unless you are wearing flotation. Without flotation you won't live
long enough to become hypothermic.”

Before, during, and following rescue, caution must be maintained to avoid circumrescue
collapse, ranging in severity from fainting to death. When rescue is anticipated, the body’s
stress response diminishes and a decrease in blood pressure may lead to shock.
Extended time in cold water also promotes urination, causing relative dehydration,
contributing to shock upon rewarming.

Therefore, proper extraction technique is essential to prevent shock from circum-rescue
collapse. A person should be kept in the horizontal (not upright) position in order to
maintain adequate blood pressure. Movement should be minimized. Arms and legs should
not be elevated, as a sudden return of cold blood to the core may cause cardiac
arrhythmias. After-drop, a temperature drop due to cold blood return from warming
extremities, may also be life-threatening. Twenty percent of all cold water immersion
deaths occur within the hours following rescue.

Minimizing the risks of cold exposure is essential. Wearing a personal flotation device with
appropriate exposure protection for the operational area are essential any time on or near
the water. Coast Guard boat crewmembers are required to wear anti-exposure suits when
water temperatures are between 50 and 60 °F, while dry suits are recommended when
both water and air temperatures are below 50 °F. While on the water with your friends and
family, rotating crew positions for breaks from wind and spray allow rewarming. Regular
fluid intake is encouraged to remain hydrated. Situational awareness and risk management
should continually be maintained.

Following these risk reduction guidelines will promote safe participation for all while
enjoying our San Francisco Bay waters.

Dr. Townsend is an anesthesiologist, diving and hyperbaric medicine physician, advanced
wilderness expedition provider, and promotes recreational boating safety as a United
States Coast Guard Auxiliarist. To learn more about serving your local boating community,
visit www.cgaux.org.

It's Time to Renew and be Part of an Exciting 2023 at TYC



http://www.cgaux.org/

It's Time to Renew Your TYC
Membership

2023 will be an exciting year to be part of
Tiburon Yacht Club. Club activities have
largely recovered from the challenges of
the pandemic, and 16 new memberships
are adding their energy.

Please add yours as well, by renewing
your membership now and helping us
provide events that you and your friends
will enjoy in the coming year.

It's easy to renew and pay online, and instantly print out your new membership card.

Primary Members just click/tap HERE OR go to MY PROFILE on tyc.org and press the
RED button.

Want to Renew by U.S Mail? (Saves the club the credit card fee.)
Just update your member information by clicking/tapping HERE and select the "Update
and Next" button see the next page, then on the next page select the "Invoice me"
button, and mail a check to the address shown on that page.

GIVE BARTENDING A SHOT AT OUR NEXT EVENT!

Who's at the Bar?

Want to brush up on your bartending
skills? We'll teach you the ropes.

Contact Dave Anderson or Grace
Angel for details or sign up to volunteer
when registering.

Recurring Activities



https://tyc.org/Sys/Profile
https://tyc.org/Sys/MembershipRenewal
http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/Sys/MembershipRenewal
mailto:deanderson36@gmail.com
mailto:mgiangel77@gmail.com

Mah Jongg at TYC

We are back at the clubhouse on Mondays from 2:00PM-4:00PM for vaccinated
players.

Mah Jongg will continue Online on Thursdays at 2PM.

Come join us at the Club

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC Thursday Online Mah Jongg

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
5 PM - 9 PM throughout January

Save the Date

Events

Racing:
JAN 20 Li'l Fridays, on Friday FEB 4 Mott Midwinter Race 3
JAN 27 Li'l Fridays, on Friday MAR 4 Mott Midwinter Race 4
FEB 03 Chinese New Year w/ Lion
Dancers

TBA Annual Crab Feed


https://tyc.org/event-5046331
https://tyc.org/event-5046328

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings work for you, your FEEDBACK is welcomed.

f



mailto:newletters@tyc.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057728017051

as of January 16, 2023
Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, {Contact_First_ Name}!

What's Happening This Week

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays

Friday, January 20, 2023
5PM- 9PM

As the week comes to an end
join us to unwind, meet with

friends, and enjoy a cocktail
at the bar!

TYC members and guests are
invited to attend.

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays are
scheduled weekly.

Registration is NOT required.

Photos from last week below.

What's Up Next


http://tyc.org/
http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5090129

2023 Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Series

Next Race:
Saturday, February 4, 2023

Join us for the Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Race Series. This is a four Race
Series next races on Feb 4, and Mar 4.
Reschedule of January race TBA.

More details can be found on Jibeset.

Celebrate Chinese New Year !

Friday, February 3, 2023
5PM- 9PM

TAP HERE TO REGISTER NOW!

Come help celebrate Chinese New
Year, the year of the Rabbit, at TYC
Friday February 3rd at 5 PM.

Enjoy dinner and a special
performance of Lion Dancers.


https://tyc.org/event-5089210
https://tyc.org/event-5089210
https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023
https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023

TYC SUPER BOWL PARTY &
CHILI COOK-OFF

Sunday, February 12, 2023

2:30 PM - 7 PM
COOK-OFF starts 3 PM

It's time to start cooking up your
best batch of chili.

Volunteer to be a Chef: Register
online remember to select the Box
to count yourself as a chili chef when
registering HERE by Feb 5th.

More DETAILS for chili
chefs are HERE including quantities,
what to bring, etc.

Want to be a Chili Taster? Sample
the chilis and vote for your favorite.
Register HERE and select the non-
chef option by Feb 9th.

$12 adults, kids 12 and under $5 includes
hot dogs w/fixings and chili sampling.
No charge for chili chefs.

What Happened Last Week at TYC



https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2023%20Chili%20Cookoff%20final%201.png
https://tyc.org/event-5116554
https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2023%20Chili%20Cook-off%20Details%20for%20Chili%20Chefs.pdf
https://tyc.org/event-5116554

Wet Weather but a Warm Reception

for TYC's First Li'l Friday

TYC kicked off 2023 with the first Li'l
Friday, on Fridays get together on
the 13th.

It was very well received with an
awesome turnout from many new
and longtime members, despite the

weather! )

We look forward to seeing you next
We hope you enjoy the photos week. Li'l Fridays will continue on
courtesy of Bill Hoehler. Friday nights throughout the year.

Announcements and Reminders

GIVE BARTENDING A SHOT AT OUR NEXT EVENT!

Who's at the Bar?

Want to brush up on your bartending
skills? We'll teach you the ropes.

Contact Dave Anderson or Grace
Angel for details or sign up to volunteer
when registering.

Recurring Activities


https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/20230115%20lil-fridaypic1.jpg
https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/20230113%20lil-fridaypic2.jpg
mailto:deanderson36@gmail.com
mailto:mgiangel77@gmail.com

Mah Jongg at TYC

We are back at the clubhouse on Mondays from 2:00PM-4:00PM for vaccinated
players.

Mah Jongg will continue Online on Thursdays at 2PM.

Come join us at the Club

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC Thursday Online Mah Jongg

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays

5 PM - 9 PM throughout 2023

Save the Date

Events Racing:
JAN 20 Li'l Fridays, on Friday FEB 4 Mott Midwinter Race 3
JAN 27 Li'l Fridays, on Friday MAR 4 Mott Midwinter Race 4
FEB 03 Chinese New Year w/ Lion
Dancers

FEB 10 Li'l Fridays, on Friday

FEB 12 Super Bowl Party & Chili Cook-
off

MAR 17 St. Paddy's Day Party

APR 01 Annual Crab Feed


https://tyc.org/event-5046331
https://tyc.org/event-5046328

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings work for you, your FEEEDBACK is welcomed.

f



mailto:newletters@tyc.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057728017051

January 23, 2023
Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, {Contact_First_Name}!

What's Happening This Week

CHINESE NEW YEAR CELEBRATION AT TYC!

= Registration Deadline on Wednesday

CELEBRATE THE YEAR OF THE RABBIT with
LION DANCERS !

A GREAT EXPERIENCE
for CHILDREN.

TO REGISTER Click/Tap HERE by DEADLINE Wednesday 1/25


http://tyc.org/
http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5089210
https://tyc.org/event-5089210

Friday, February 3, 2023
5PM- 9PM

Come help celebrate Chinese New
Year at TYC. Children especially
enjoy meeting the Lion Dancers
and seeing them perform.

Dinner catered by DJ Chinese
Cuisine is included so reserve your
spot by registering and paying
online by the deadline 1/25.

Questions contact Rita Pirie

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays

Friday, January 27, 2023
5PM- 9PM

As the week comes to an end
join us to unwind, meet with
friends, and enjoy a cocktail
at the bar!

TYC members and guests are
invited to attend.

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays are
scheduled weekly. Unless
another event supersedes it.

Registration is NOT required.

What's Up Next



https://tyc.org/event-5089210
https://tyc.org/event-5089210
mailto:rwpirie@comcast.net
https://tyc.org/event-5090133

2023 Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Series

Next Race:
Saturday, February 4, 2023

Join us for the Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Race Series. This is a four Race
Series next races on Feb 4, and Mar 4.
Reschedule of January race TBA.

More details can be found on Jibeset.

TYC SUPER BOWL PARTY &
CHILI COOK-OFF

Sunday, February 12, 2023

2:30 PM - 7 PM
COOK-OFF starts 3 PM

It's time to start cooking up your
best batch of chili.

Volunteer to be a Chef: Register
online remember to select the Box
to count yourself as a chili chef when
registering HERE by Feb 5th.

More DETAILS for chili
chefs are HERE including quantities,
what to bring, etc.

Want to be a Chili Taster? Sample
the chilis and vote for your favorite.
Register HERE and select the non-
chef option by Feb 9th.

$12 adults, kids 12 and under $5 includes
hot dogs w/fixings and chili sampling.
No charge for chili chefs.

What Happened Last Week at TYC



https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023
https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023
https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2023%20Chili%20Cookoff%20final%201.png
https://tyc.org/event-5116554
https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2023%20Chili%20Cook-off%20Details%20for%20Chili%20Chefs.pdf
https://tyc.org/event-5116554

TYC CHEERS the NINERS ON TO
VICTORY over the COWBOYS!!

Article and Photos courtesy of Brian Mclnerney

An impromptu event came to life last
Sunday when we received some requests
to open the clubhouse to watch the 49ers
game. We were able to comply thanks
to Bob Walsh and Marianne Fogarty.

The dynamic duo sprung into action
making a quick run to Costco to pick up
provisions (hot dogs, burgers, etc.) while
Deb Connor helped with setup.

Shortly the club was bustling with over 60
people in attendance.

The Junior Sailors, after they came in off
the water and debriefed, joined in along
with some of their parents, for burgers and
dogs,

It was great to see so many kids enjoying
the club and to break the BBQ out from
hibernation.

Don't forget to register for the Super Bowl Viewing and Chili Cook-off on February 12th. It

is always a fun event!




Second Li'l Friday Another HIT!

Article and Photos courtesy of Brian Mclnerney

The second Li'l Friday was another
success with a mix of old guard, newbies,
and lots of kids.

Thank you to our volunteers.

Looking forward to seeing you this Friday!

Announcements and Reminders

GIVE BARTENDING A SHOT AT OUR NEXT EVENT!

Who's at the Bar?

Want to brush up on your bartending
skills? We'll teach you the ropes.

Contact Dave Anderson or Grace
Angel for details or sign up to volunteer
when registering.

Recurring Activities



mailto:deanderson36@gmail.com
mailto:mgiangel77@gmail.com

Mah Jongg at TYC

We are back at the clubhouse on Mondays from 2:00PM-4:00PM for vaccinated
players.

Mah Jongg will continue Online on Thursdays at 2PM.

Come join us at the Club

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC Thursday Online Mah Jongg

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays

5 PM - 9 PM throughout 2023

Save the Date

Events: Racing:
JAN 27 Li'l Fridays, on Friday FEB 4 Mott Midwinter Race 3
FEB 03 Chinese New Year w/ Lion MAR 4 Mott Midwinter Race 4
Dancers

FEB 10 Li'l Fridays, on Friday

FEB 12 Super Bowl Party & Chili Cook-
off

FEB 17 Li'l Fridays, on Friday

FEB 24 Li'l Fridays, on Friday

MAR 17 St. Paddy's Day Party

APR 01 Annual Crab Feed


https://tyc.org/event-5046331
https://tyc.org/event-5046328

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings work for you, your FEEDBACK is welcomed.

f



mailto:newletters@tyc.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057728017051

January 30, 2023

Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, {Contact_First_Name}!

A Message from the Commodore

Commodore Brian

Which Comes First - The Bar being open - or people showing up at the
Club?

As the Club works to increase capacity for the members - the management and
continuous operation of The Bar is a key component for our success.

We are extremely fortunate to have Club Director Bob Walsh as The Bar
Committee Chair.

Bob and his committee members have already renewed The Bar setup, alcohol
selections, and have encouraged a number of members to become certified
Responsible Beverage Servers with the State of CA. Members holding RBS
Certificates is extremely important in allowing the TYC to operate The Bar while
safeguarding our Club Liquor License.

Bob Walsh


http://tyc.org/
http://tyc.org/

As we increase access and use of the club facilities we also increase our need
for Member help with The Bar operations. Please consider lending a hand with
The Bar Committee - you need not actually perform as a bartender to help out -
but of course we also need plenty of Bartenders too.

Please contact Bob or me with any questions or to volunteer with the Bar
Committee. We can also guide you through the simple process of obtaining an
RBS Certificate.

This year | plan to continue introducing the various TYC committee chairs and
their roles in the Tidings. | hope you will find this interesting and informative.

Fair Winds,
Commodore Brian

What's Happening This Week

PASSWORD CHANGE REQUEST

TYC Members may receive an email from tyc.org asking them to provide
a new password. These emails are legitimate; the link in them goes to
www.tyc.org and not a phishing URL. It's a new security feature;
passwords now expire after a year.

(We didn't ask for it and can't turn it off.)

PHISHING ALERT

A few members have received emails requesting immediate action to
assist a TYC Member in a meeting. It requests a reply only by email.
This is a phishing email. .Please do not reply and delete the
message.

Friday, February 3, 2023
5PM- 9 PM

We look forward to seeing all those
who registered for our Chinese New
Year special event on Friday.

Registration is Closed.

We still need a few volunteers to
help with post event clean-up.
Please contact Rita Pirie if you can
assist.



mailto:bob.walsh5557@gmail.com
mailto:bmac9@comcast.net
https://tyc.org/event-5089210
mailto:rwpirie@comcast.net

2023 Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Series

Next Race:
Saturday, February 4, 2023

Join us for the Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Race Series. This is a four Race
Series next races on Feb 4, and Mar 4.
Reschedule of January race TBA.

More details can be found on Jibeset.

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays

Friday, February 10, 2023
5PM- 8 PM NEW

As the week comes to an end
join us to unwind, meet with
friends, and enjoy a cocktail
at the bar!

TYC members and guests are
invited to attend.

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays are
scheduled weekly. Unless
another event supersedes it.

Registration is NOT required.



https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023
https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023
https://tyc.org/event-5090133

TYC SUPER BOWL PARTY &
CHILI COOK-OFF

Sunday, February 12, 2023

2:30 PM - 7PM
COOK-OFF starts 3 PM

$12 adults, kids 12 and under $5 includes
hot dogs wi/fixings and chili sampling.

It's time to start signing up for
Super Bowl SUNDAY and the
CHILI Cook-off.

Chefs Pellie Anderson and Ann & Dave
Lanshe will be cooking up their special
chili recipes, but we are still in NEED of
3-5 more Chili Chefs. Come join them!

Remember Chefs get a tasting kit
at no charge.

Volunteer opportunities are available
for bartending, set up, & clean up.
Sign up to help when you Register.

Volunteer to be a Chef: Register online remember to select the Box to count yourself as
a chili chef when registering HERE by Feb 5th.

More DETAILS for chili chefs are HERE including quantities, what to bring, etc.

Want to be a Chili Taster? Sample the chilis and vote for your favorite. Register
HERE and select the non-chef option by Feb 9th.

What Happened Last Week at TYC

Li'l Fridays Continues...

Article by Brian Mclnerney ,
Photos courtesy Brian Mclnerney and Rita Pirie

Li Fridays continues with a fun mix of
members and guests, adults, and kids.

PLEASE NOTE: Next Friday the 3rd is
our Chinese New Year Celebration at the
Club - so the next Lil’ Friday will be
on Feb 10th.

See you then!


https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2023%20Chili%20Cookoff%20final%201.png
https://tyc.org/event-5116554
https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2023%20Chili%20Cook-off%20Details%20for%20Chili%20Chefs.pdf
https://tyc.org/event-5116554

A Sad Day for the Niners It was an amazing day. Many thanks to
our bartender Bob Walsh who kept us
well-served.

Article and Photos courtesy of Brian Mclnerney

The clubhouse was opened on Sunday to
cheer on the 49ers in the NFC
Championship on Sunday.

Sadly the Niners were not not successful
in winning this game. The judges must
have gone through a case of Tums!

Don't Forget to Sign up for the SUPER BOWL SUNDAY EVENTS, Sample some
AWESOME Chilis and vote for your favorites! Or even better volunteer to cook-
up your favorite recipe by entering as a chef!

Announcements and Reminders

U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary - PSA

Come Take a fun environmental education training workshop and become
certified as a Dockwalker.

Dockwalkers contribute to keeping California's waterways clean by educating and
providing free Dockwalker kits to boaters (Kits contain practical tips, environmental
education literature and pollution prevention items such as oil absorbing pillows.)


https://tyc.org/event-5116554
https://dbw.parks.ca.gov/?page_id=29199

The California Parks Department of
Boating and Waterways Dockwalker
Program conducts this free event, hosted
by the U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary Flotilla
14.

WHERE: Loch Lomond Yacht Club,
95 Loch Lomond Dr, San Rafael, CA
94901

WHEN: February 25, 2023,
from 10 am to 12:45 pm.

HOW: Questions and registration, contact
Vivian Matuk at vmatuk@coastal.ca.gov

or (916) 764-0989.

View Complete Flyer

VOLUNTEER AT THE BAR

It is fun and a good way to meet
and catch up with members?

Please consider lending a hand with
The Bar Committee - you need not
actually perform as a bartender to help
out - but of course we also need plenty
of Bartenders too.

Contact Bob Walsh to learn more
about bartending for a TYC Event.

Recurring Activities

Mah Jongg at TYC

We are back at the clubhouse on Mondays from 2:00PM-4:00PM for vaccinated
players.

Mah Jongg will continue Online on Thursdays at 2 PM.

Come join us at the Club

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC Thursday Online Mah Jongg



https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2022%20Dockwalker%20Flyer%20-%20NorCalUSCGAux.pdf
mailto:vmatuk@coastal.ca.gov
https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2022%20Dockwalker%20Flyer%20-%20NorCalUSCGAux.pdf
mailto:bob.walsh5557@gmail.com
https://tyc.org/event-5046331
https://tyc.org/event-5046328

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
5 PM - 8 PM throughout 2023 (unless superseded by another TYC event)

Save the Date

Events: Racing:
JAN 27 Li'l Fridays, on Friday FEB 4 Mott Midwinter Race 3
FEB 03 Chinese New Year w/ Lion MAR 4 Mott Midwinter Race 4
Dancers

FEB 10 Li'l Fridays, on Friday

FEB 12 Super Bowl Party & Chili Cook-
off

FEB 17 Li'l Fridays, on Friday

FEB 24 Li'l Fridays, on Friday

MAR 17 St. Paddy's Day Party

TBD Annual Crab Feed

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings work for you, your FEEDBACK is welcomed.

f



mailto:newletters@tyc.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057728017051

February 6, 2023
Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, Alexander!

What's Happening This Week

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays

Friday, February 10, 2023
5PM- 8 PM NEW TIME

As the week comes to an end join us
to unwind, meet with friends, and
enjoy a cocktail at the bar!

TYC members and guests are invited
to attend.

Help Out - Tend Bar sign up to
help out click/tap HERE



http://tyc.org/
http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5157295?CalendarViewType=1&SelectedDate=2%2F6%2F2023
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#

TYC SUPER BOWL PARTY &
CHILI COOK-OFF

Sunday, February 12, 2023

2:30PM - 7 PM
COOK-OFF starts 3 PM

$12 adults, $5 kids 12 and under, includes
hot dogs w/fixings and chili sampling.

It's time to REGISTER if you plan
to

Join us to taste the special Chili
recipes from our chefs

Just a few of the tasty chilis names so

far are Cha Cha Chicken, Buffalo, and

Hot Chili for a Chilly Day... more to come.
Which one will you like best?

Volunteer opportunities are available
for bartending, set up, & clean up.
Sign up to help when you Register.

Want to Taste the Chili or have a hot dog? Sample the chilis and vote for your favorite.
Register HERE and select the non-chef option by Feb 9th.

You can still Volunteer to be a Chef: Register online remember to select the Box to
count yourself as a chili chef when registering HERE. More DETAILS for chili
chefs are HERE including quantities, what to bring, etc. Questions: Rita Pirie

2023 Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Series

Next Race:
Saturday, March 4, 2023

Join us for the Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Race Series. This is a four Race
Series next races on Mar 4. Reschedule of
January and February Races on Mar 4.

More details can be found on Jibeset.

What Happened Last Week at TYC


https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2023%20Chili%20Cookoff%20final%201.png
https://tyc.org/event-5116554
https://tyc.org/event-5116554
https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2023%20Chili%20Cook-off%20Details%20for%20Chili%20Chefs%20V1.pdf
mailto:rwpirie@comcast.net
https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023
https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023

Article by Carole Gunn & Rita Pirie
Photos courtesy Trip Ames, Walt Bilofsky, Carolyn
Fitz-Gerald, Carole Gunn

The Year of the Rabbit (Chinese New Year’s
Celebration) was an outstanding event! Rita
Pirie put on a fantastic party, with help from
many, a great dinner, and AWESOME

Chinese Lion Dancers!

The highlight of the evening was the
Leung White Crane Lion Dancers’
performance. Special thanks to Rita’s
daughter-in-law, Ying, who made it all
happen. To view videos of the Lion
Dancers: these are video links are in

the Facebook post.

Click/ tap: 1.5. minute video one

Click/tap: 1.5. minute video two

Click/tap: 10 minute Video of Finale

More photos of the event can be found on
the TYC's Facebook and homepage.



https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=630780925522836&set=pcb.630796305521298
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Zu_iyo7ENL0
https://youtu.be/mIpU1wuVJS0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yrRv2JpYMk8
https://www.facebook.com/TiburonYC/posts/630796305521298
http://tyc.org/

When entering the club, everything was
RED! (The Chinese color of happiness...
which it was!). The tables, set up for 70,
including 14 children (in the front table so
they were close to the Lion Dancers), were
covered in beautiful bright red tablecloths,
with red carnations in vases all along the
tables. And..almost everyone had on red!

It was wonderful to see TYC full and
vibrant once again after its closure during
the Pandemic. To say that everyone had
a great evening is being very blasé. Lots
of talking, getting to know new members,
laughing, imbibing on food and drinks,
and cheering for the Lion Dancers from 5
till 9...and maybe later.

Many thanks to all who made this event
so successful:

Commodore Brian and his table set up
crew, Jill Ames, Laurie Selmeier, who
helped Rita turn the club into the Year of
the Rabbit. Patty Cerf and Connie
Heldman for checking in the guests. Our
Bartenders: Dennis and  Siobhan
Deisinger, Bob Walsh, Marianne Fogarty,
and Dave Anderson. Deb Conner for
making the club a festive red with linens,
flowers and elegance, and a delicious
dinner catered by DJ’s of Larkspur.



Special thanks to Grace Angel for all of her help. Grace coordinated the food service
and along with our two (2) new Junior Members Nyanza and Lyuba helped with the
buffet dinner and cleanup. Bill Hoehler, helper extraordinaire, (who didn’t attend the
party) but helped with decorating and putting the tables, chairs, and furniture back in
place along with Jack Solomon. Last but not least, Carole and Gerry Gunn who
helped remove and store all our Chinese New Year decorations. To those who took
photos (credited above) and Trip Ames for taking the videos and making them
available. If we missed anyone, | am sorry.

Our Volunteers are what make TYC so special!

And from the TYC Members Thank you Rita for managing this event as TYC’s Social
Chair it was exceptional! Special thanks to Grace for all of her help.

Messy Midwinters - Heading to March

Article by Mariellen Stern
Photos courtesy Janine Wilford

Saturday, Feb. ats  Midwinter Series
began with light winds out of the
Northwest at around 3-5 knots, light rain,
and a strong ebb. Seven (7) boats out of
the eight (8) that were entered turned up.

Race Committee had race #3 first and the
intent was to have a make-up of Race #1
following the first race. Luckily, we were
able to start and finish Race #3,
unfortunately the wind completely died for

the following make-up race of #1.

Lon Woodrum/Steve Nimz Lion got off to a
great start and was first around ISO
followed by Siento el Viento, then Aiden
Collins Bella.

The fleet sailed down to TYC fast
accompanied by the strong ebb but
struggled back up against the ebb to the
finish line. Dave Anderson’s Kind of Blue
crossed the finish line first, followed by
Lion, and Siento el Viento.

The wind shut off and the Race
Committee waited for some breeze to fill
before the next race.

Foreground -Udi Gal's sailing team prepares for
practice. Background -Lion just beginning their
start.

Unfortunately, no wind, and rain prevailed
so many boats began to retire. Race
Committee then called the race for the
day.

See you all at the last Midwinter Races on
Saturday, March 4. We will attempt to run
3 races!! Race #4, Make-up of Race # 1
and Race #2.

Thanks to Susan Woodrum who assisted
Mariellen Stern with Race Committee.

Announcements and Reminders



PASSWORD CHANGE REQUEST

TYC Members may receive an email from tyc.org asking them to provide
a new password. These emails are legitimate; the link in them goes
to www.tyc.org and not a phishing URL. It's a new security feature;
passwords now expire after a year.

(We didn't ask for it and can't turn it off.)

PHISHING ALERT

A few members have received emails requesting immediate action to
assist a TYC Member in a meeting. It requests a reply only by
email. This is a phishing email. .Please do not reply and delete the
message.

U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary - PSA

Come Take a fun environmental education training workshop and become
certified as a Dockwalker.

Dockwalkers contribute to keeping California's waterways clean by educating and
providing free Dockwalker kits to boaters (Kits contain practical tips, environmental
education literature and pollution prevention items such as oil absorbing pillows.)

The California Parks Department of
Boating and Waterways Dockwalker
Program conducts this free event, hosted
by the U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary Flotilla
14.

WHERE: Loch Lomond Yacht Club,
95 Loch Lomond Dr, San Rafael, CA
94901

WHEN: February 25, 2023,
from 10 am to 12:45 pm.

HOW: Questions and registration, contact
Vivian Matuk
at vmatuk@coastal.ca.gov or (916) 764-

0989.
View Complete Flyer

VOLUNTEER AT THE BAR



http://www.tyc.org/
https://dbw.parks.ca.gov/?page_id=29199
https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2022%20Dockwalker%20Flyer%20-%20NorCalUSCGAux.pdf
mailto:vmatuk@coastal.ca.gov
https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2022%20Dockwalker%20Flyer%20-%20NorCalUSCGAux.pdf

It is fun and a good way to meet
and catch up with members?

Please consider lending a hand with
The Bar Committee - you need not
actually perform as a bartender to help
out - but of course we also need plenty
of Bartenders too.

Contact Bob Walsh to learn more
about bartending for a TYC Event or to
sign up for a shift click/tap HERE.

Recurring Activities

Mah Jongg at TYC
We are back at the clubhouse on
Mondays from 2:00PM-4:00PM
for vaccinated players.

Mah Jongg will continue
Online on Thursdays at 2 PM.

Come join us at the Club

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC Thursday Online Mah Jongg

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
5 PM - 8 PM throughout 2023 (unless superseded by another TYC event)

Save the Date

Events: Racing:
FEB 10 Li'l Fridays, on Friday MAR 4 Mott Midwinter Race 4
FEB 12 Super Bowl Party & Chili Cook-
off

FEB 17 Li'l Fridays, on Friday
FEB 24 Li'l Fridays, on Friday
MAR 17 St. Paddy's Day Party
TBD Annual Crab Feed


mailto:bob.walsh5557@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#
https://tyc.org/event-5046331
https://tyc.org/event-5046328

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and
Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings

work for you, your FEEDBACK is welcomed.



mailto:newletters@tyc.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057728017051

February 13, 2023

Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, Walt!

What's Happening This Week

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
Friday, February 17, 2023
5PM- 8 PM

As the week comes to an end join us to
unwind, meet with friends, and enjoy a
cocktail at the bar!

TYC members and guests are invited to
attend.

Help Out - Tend Bar sign up to
help out click/tap HERE



http://tyc.org/
http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5157295?CalendarViewType=1&SelectedDate=2%2F6%2F2023
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#

2023 Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Series

Next Race:
Saturday, March 4, 2023

Join us for the Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Race Series. This is a four Race
Series next races on Mar 4. Reschedule of
January and February Races on Mar 4.

More details can be found on Jibeset.

What Happened Last Week at TYC

Picture Perfect Evening for Li'l Friday

Photos courtesy of Grace Angel

Bartender for the evening Cindy Lee

Thank you to Cindy Lee our bartender for
the evening and Grace Angel who took
photos.

It was a beautiful evening to have a drink
and nosh at the bar.



https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023
https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023

THRILLING GAME AND TASTY CHILI

AT TYC'S SUPER BOWL PARTY

Article by Rita Pirie
Photos courtesy of Grace Angel, Carole Gunn,
Rita Pirie

It was a spicy day at TYC as Members
and their guests came out to watch the
Eagles and Chiefs battle it out in the
exceptionally close game, while sampling
the eight tasty varieties of chilis made by
our member/guest chefs.

Chili Chefs Sarian Stanley and Laurie Berliner
as they get ready to serve up some chili.

A bit of beer was consumed as we cooled
down our mouths after tasting the spicy
specialties, hot dogs, sides, and dessert.

TYC was definitely the winner this year as
the Chili Cook-Off and Super Bowl party
was a big success with eight (8) Chefs
and fifty (50) members and guests.

A Special Thanks to the Chefs who
served up their delicious chili. They are
credited below the photo.

Chili Chefs from the left to right:

Cam Tuttle & Jennifer Krone (Buffalo

Chili),
Dave & Ann Lanshe (Cha Cha Chicken
Chili),
Jessica Pressman (49er Faithful

Chili), Jeff Girtler and  Sarian
Stanley (Hot Chili for a Chili Day),

Rita Pirie (Chili cook-off host),

Laurie Berliner (The Clear Winner Chili),
and

the Riley Family (Riley Family Chili),

not pictured above - Pellie
Anderson (Pozole Chili).



Pellie Anderson and Jessica Pressman were

ready to serve. Club members walch the game Jessica Pressman - 49er Faithful Chili Chef and

1st place winner.

Many thanks go to Carole and Gerry Gunn
and Jack Solomon for setting up,
decorating, and cleaning up after the party
and Bob Walsh and Cindy Lee our
bartenders.

Thank you, Patty Cerf, for manning the
check-in desk and to Patty Cerf, Jennifer
Krone, and Deb Connor our cornbread
makers. Carole Gunn for getting dessert.

The Rileys (top left) and the Lanshes with Bob
Walsh (bottom right).

A Big thank you to Grace for managing the Galley and keeping everything running
smoothly!
Thanks again to our volunteers, especially Rita Pirie who organized this event.

Additional photos can be found HERE. on the TYC Facebook page and from the TYC
homepage.

The Chili Cook-off winners were:
e 1st - Jessica Pressman

e 2nd - The Riley Family (Mark Schumacher's guests)
e 3rd - Sairan Stanley & Jeff Girtler

Announcements and Reminders


https://www.facebook.com/TiburonYC/posts/635363091731286

PHISHING ALERT!

A few members have received emails requesting immediate action to
assist a TYC Member in a meeting. It requests a reply only by
email. This is a phishing email. .Please do not reply and delete the
message.

PASSWORD CHANGE REQUEST

TYC Members may receive an email from tyc.org asking them to provide
a new password. These emails are legitimate; the link in them goes
to www.tyc.org and not a phishing URL. It's a new security feature;
passwords now expire after a year.

(We didn't ask for it and can't turn it off.)

U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary - PSA

Come Take a fun environmental education training workshop and become
certified as a Dockwalker.

Dockwalkers contribute to keeping California's waterways clean by educating and
providing free Dockwalker kits to boaters (Kits contain practical tips, environmental
education literature and pollution prevention items such as oil absorbing pillows.)

The California Parks Department of
Boating and Waterways Dockwalker
Program conducts this free event, hosted
by the U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary Flotilla
14.

WHERE: Loch Lomond Yacht Club,
95 Loch Lomond Dr, San Rafael, CA
94901

WHEN: February 25, 2023,
from 10 am to 12:45 pm.

HOW: Questions and registration, contact
Vivian Matuk
at vmatuk@coastal.ca.gov or (916) 764-

09809.
View Complete Flyer



http://www.tyc.org/
https://dbw.parks.ca.gov/?page_id=29199
https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2022%20Dockwalker%20Flyer%20-%20NorCalUSCGAux.pdf
mailto:vmatuk@coastal.ca.gov
https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2022%20Dockwalker%20Flyer%20-%20NorCalUSCGAux.pdf

VOLUNTEER AT THE BAR

It is fun and a good way to meet
and catch up with members?

Please consider lending a hand with
The Bar Committee - you need not
actually perform as a bartender to help
out - but of course we also need plenty
of Bartenders too.

Contact Bob Walsh to learn more
about bartending for a TYC Event or to
sign up for a shift click/tap HERE.

Recurring Activities

Mah Jongg at TYC

We are back at the clubhouse on
Mondays from 2:00 PM-4:00 PM
for vaccinated players.

Mah Jongg will continue
Online on Thursdays at 2 PM.

Come join us at the Club

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC Thursday Online Mah Jongg

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
5 PM - 8 PM throughout 2023 (unless superseded by another TYC event)



mailto:bob.walsh5557@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#
https://tyc.org/event-5046331
https://tyc.org/event-5046328

Save the Date

Events: Racing:

FEB 17 Li'l Friday, on Friday MAR 4 Mott Midwinter Race 4
FEB 24 Li'l Friday, on Friday

MAR 17 Li'l Friday, on Friday

MAR 24 March Madness Watch Party

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and
Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings
work for you, your FEEDBACK is welcomed.



mailto:newletters@tyc.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057728017051

February 20, 2023

Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, {Contact_First Name}!

What's Happening This Week

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
Friday, February 24, 2023
5PM- 8 PM

As the week comes to an end join us to

unwind, meet with friends, and enjoy a

cocktail at the bar!

TYC members and guests are invited to
attend.

Help Out - Tend Bar sign up to
help out click/tap HERE



http://tyc.org/
http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5157295?CalendarViewType=1&SelectedDate=2%2F6%2F2023
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#/

2023 Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Series

Next Race:
Saturday, March 4, 2023

Join us for the Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Race Series. This is a four Race
Series next races on Mar 4. Reschedule of
January and February Races on Mar 4.

More details can be found on Jibeset.

What Happened Last Week at TYC

Sorry there are no photos this week Looking forward to seeing you this
from last week's Li'l Friday. Friday. Until then.

Announcements and Reminders

PHISHING ALERT!

A few members have received emails requesting immediate action to
assist a TYC Member in a meeting. It requests a reply only by
email. This is a phishing email. .Please do not reply and delete the
message.

PASSWORD CHANGE REQUEST

TYC Members may receive an email from tyc.org asking them to provide
a new password. These emails are legitimate; the link in them goes to
www.tyc.org and not a phishing URL. It's a new security feature;
passwords now expire after a year.

(We didn't ask for it and can't turn it off.)

U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary - PSA

Come Take a fun environmental education training workshop and become
certified as a Dockwalker.

Dockwalkers contribute to keeping California's waterways clean by educating and
providing free Dockwalker kits to boaters (Kits contain practical tips, environmental
education literature and pollution prevention items such as oil absorbing pillows.)


https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023
https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023
https://dbw.parks.ca.gov/?page_id=29199

The California Parks Department of
Boating and Waterways Dockwalker
Program conducts this free event, hosted
by the U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary Flotilla
14.

WHERE: Loch Lomond Yacht Club,
95 Loch Lomond Dr, San Rafael, CA
94901

WHEN: February 25, 2023,
from 10 am to 12:45 pm.

HOW: Questions and registration, contact
Vivian Matuk
at vmatuk@coastal.ca.gov or (916) 764-

0989.
View Complete Flyer

VOLUNTEER AT THE BAR

It is fun and a good way to meet
and catch up with members?

Please consider lending a hand with
The Bar Committee - you need not
actually perform as a bartender to help
out - but of course we also need plenty
of Bartenders too.

Contact Bob Walsh to learn more
about bartending for a TYC Event or to
sign up for a shift click/tap HERE.

Recurring Activities

Mah Jongg at TYC

We are back at the clubhouse on
Mondays from 2:00 PM-4:00 PM
for vaccinated players.

Mah Jongg will continue
Online on Thursdays at 2 PM.

Come join us at the Club



https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2022%20Dockwalker%20Flyer%20-%20NorCalUSCGAux.pdf
mailto:vmatuk@coastal.ca.gov
https://tyc.org/resources/TIDINGS/2022%20Dockwalker%20Flyer%20-%20NorCalUSCGAux.pdf
mailto:bob.walsh5557@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#/

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC Thursday Online Mah Jongg

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays

5 PM - 8 PM throughout 2023 (unless superseded by another TYC event)

Save the Date

Events: Racing:

FEB 17 Li'l Friday, on Friday MAR 4 Mott Midwinter Race 4
FEB 24 Li'l Friday, on Friday

MAR 17 Li'l Friday, on Friday

MAR 24 March Madness Watch Party

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings work for you, your FEEDBACK is welcomed.



https://tyc.org/event-5046331
https://tyc.org/event-5046328
mailto:newletters@tyc.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057728017051

February 27, 2023
Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, Walt!

Commodore’s State of the Club

TYC Members,

Our Club has successfully navigated the doldrums of the pandemic years and
is moving back into the more steady and favorable Westerlies.

The Clubhouse is experiencing renewed energy in 2023 starting with LI'L
Fridays - a commitment to have the Clubhouse open every Friday evening for
members and guests to unwind, meet friends, and enjoy a cocktail. LI'L Fridays
will grow to include Food and Live Music. Please stop by and say hello.


http://tyc.org/
http://tyc.org/

During the first two months of 2023 we hosted numerous events including 49er
Watch Parties, Midwinter Races, Chinese Lunar New Year with Lion Dancers,
and Super Bowl + Chili Cook Off. In the months ahead the Club will continue
building capacity to meet member expectations - of course, we need your
energy and presence to create these great experiences.

A huge thank you to your TYC Board, Committee Members, Grace Angel, and
all of you whose dedication, talent, and engagement are helping to create a
welcoming, inspiring, and fun TYC community. Contact me anytime with

thoughts or suggestions.
Fair winds,

Commodore Brian
commodore@tyc.org

What's Happening This Week

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
Friday, March 3, 2023
5PM- 8 PM

As the week comes to an end join us to
unwind, meet with friends, and enjoy a
cocktail at the bar!

TYC members and guests are invited to
attend.

Help Out - Tend Bar sign up to help
out click/tap HERE

2023 Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Series

Next Race:
Saturday, March 4, 2023

Join us for the Bob and Esther Mott
Midwinter Race Series. This is a four Race
Series next races on Mar 4. Reschedule of
January and February Races on Mar 4.

More details can be found on Jibeset.



mailto:commodore@tyc.org
https://tyc.org/event-5157295?CalendarViewType=1&SelectedDate=2%2F6%2F2023
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#
https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023
https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T007063023

2023 TYC CRAB FEED
Saturday, March 18,2023
5PM-8PM

Come enjoy some fresh and
delicious crab at one of TYC's most
popular events! Register early as
we have limited space.

Reserve your spot by March 12
click/tap HERE.

$45 Members $50 Guests

$18 Junior Members and kids
18 and under.

No host bar

Volunteers needed to help with set up, kitchen prep, and clean up. To
help out please contact Grace Angel HERE.

What Happened Last Week at TYC

Sorry there are no photos this week Looking forward to seeing you on
from last week's Li'l Friday. Friday. Until then.

Announcements and Reminders

PHISHING ALERT!

A few members have received emails requesting immediate action to
assist a TYC Member in a meeting. It requests a reply only by
email. This is a phishing email. .Please do not reply and delete the
message.

PASSWORD CHANGE REQUEST

TYC Members may receive an email from tyc.org asking them to provide a
new password. These emails are legitimate; the link in them goes
to www.tyc.org and not a phishing URL. It's a new security feature;
passwords now expire after a year.

(We didn't ask for it and can't turn it off.)


https://tyc.org/event-5186604
https://tyc.org/event-5186604
mailto:mgiangel77@gmail.com
http://www.tyc.org/

Clubhouse Venue:
Did you know you can host a party or event at your TYC Clubhouse?
A Birthday Party, Reunion, Wedding, School Fundraiser, and more. If you are

planning an event or just considering one, please email Rentals Chair, David
Anderson, HERE.

Curious as to how you can get involved?

We could use your ideas and talents: Email the Commodore HERE.

VOLUNTEER AT THE BAR

It is fun and a good way to meet
and catch up with members?

Please consider lending a hand with
The Bar Committee - you need not
actually perform as a bartender to help
out - but of course we also need plenty
of Bartenders too.

Contact Bob Walsh to learn more
about bartending for a TYC Event or
to sign up for a shift click/tap HERE.

Recurring Activities


mailto:deanderson36@gmail.com
mailto:commodore@tyc.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#
mailto:bob.walsh5557@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#

Mah Jongg at TYC
We are back at the clubhouse on
Mondays from 2:00 PM-4:00 PM
for vaccinated players.

Mah Jongg will continue
Online on Thursdays at 2 PM.

Come join us at the Club

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC Thursday Online Mah Jongg

Li’'l Fridays, on Fridays

5 PM - 8 PM throughout 2023 (unless superseded by another TYC event)

SENCRUERELG)

Events: Racing:
MAR 10 Li'l Friday, on Friday MAR 4 Mott Midwinter Race 4
MAR 17 Li'l Friday, on Friday APR 1 Don Wan Regatta
MAR 18 TYC Crab Feed MAY 6 Cinco de Mayo Regatta

MAR 24-26 March Madness Watch Parties MAY 11 Thursday Night Paradise
Pursuit Racing Begins

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings work for you, your FEEDBACK is welcomed.



http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5046331
https://tyc.org/event-5046328
mailto:newletters@tyc.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057728017051

March 6, 2023
Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, Walt!
What's Happening This Week

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
MARCH 10th 5PM -8 PM

Enjoy a drink, small bar bites (TBA for this week), and great
conversation.

Help Out - Tend Bar sign up to help out click/tap HERE



http://tyc.org/
http://tyc.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#

2023 TYC

SPECTACULAR

REGISTER BY SUNDAY, MARCH 12

Saturday, March 18,2023

5PM-8PM

GET READY to don those
bibs, grab the crab crackers,
and pump up your appetite.

DON'T DELAY! LOGIN AND PAY
STRAIGHT AWAY click/tap HERE.

The 2023 TYC Crab Feed Spectacular
is co-hosted by Susie Woodrum and
Laurie Berliner.

VOLUNTEERS needed to help with set
up, kitchen prep, and clean up.

Sign up to lend a Hand: HERE

$45 Members $50 Guests
$18 Junior Members and kids 18
and under.
No host bar

See how much fun we had last year at the

To view photos click/tap HERE.



https://tyc.org/event-5186604
https://tyc.org/event-5186604
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-tyccrab#
https://www.facebook.com/TiburonYC/posts/pfbid06NoDD5CU4fRFXuNkxRvEfbJCcaGZSZXnqT6Cqyj9zmzC1AAekzdsvsTUmwSRJrJul

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays

St. Paddy's Day
Friday, March 17, 2023

5PM- 8 PM

Put on some green and
join us for the shenanigans at
TYC! We'll enjoy small bar bites,
great conversation, and maybe a
bit of irish wiskey.

St. Paddy's Day Friday at TYC!
TYC members and guests are invited.

Help Out - Tend Bar sign up to help
out click/tap HERE

MARCH MADNESS VIEWING

MARCH 24TH, 25TH, AND 26TH
11:00 AM TO 4;00 PM

Come root for your favorite teams
and enjoy the comradery of your
fellow TYCers.

The details are still being worked
through and will be posted HERE at
the TYC website.



https://tyc.org/event-5157295?CalendarViewType=1&SelectedDate=2%2F6%2F2023
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#
https://tyc.org/event-5183726
https://tyc.org/event-5183726

2023 Don Wan Regatta
Saturday, April 1, 2023

The Don Wan Regatta is scheduled
for April 1st.

For more details and to register
see Jibeset once it is posted.

What Happened Last Week at TYC

MID WINTER RACING ENDED
FINAL RACE ABANDONED

Article by: lan Matthew

Photo courtesy of Janine Wilford from a
prior Mott Series race day.

2023 hasn’t been a good year for the
Bob & Esther Mott Mid Winter
Series.

Race 1 was abandoned due to lack
of wind. Race 2 was abandoned due
to strong winds.

Race 3 took place, and we had a
finish.

We had hoped to have a second
race after that one, but the wind
didn’t cooperate — it decided to go
‘Bye-bye’! and the story continued
for Race 4.

The weather forecast for the start
was strong winds and rain and
despite calls to see if we could
postpone, the racers had already
decided to release their crews from
their commitments and once again,
the race was abandoned!

So, for the first time, there were not
enough races to qualify for a series
with only one race taking place (out
of 4). Three (3) races are required for
there to be a series, so bragging
rights can go to Dave and Pellie
Anderson and the crew of Kind of
Blue, who won the only race.

Next race — the Don Wan Regatta
on April 1st. Details to be posted on
Jibeset soon.


https://www.jibeset.net/ourregatta.php?A00=yes&A11=yes&CLUB=TYC
https://www.jibeset.net/ourregatta.php?A00=yes&A11=yes&CLUB=TYC

Li'L Fridays Continue with NEW Small Bites Menu

LI'L Friday had a last-minute addition with Sojuilla (New Food Truck owners Sam and
John) jumping in to provide a tasty shortened menu of Mexican / Korean fusion.

Word traveled fast and over 60 members/guests enjoyed the wings/ tacos/ etc. along with
libations and great conversation. Come on down - bring the kids and friends.

Hope to see you there on Friday!

Recurring Activities

Mah Jongg at TYC
We are back at the clubhouse on
Mondays from 2:00 PM-4:00 PM
for vaccinated players.

Mah Jongg will continue
Online on Thursdays at 2 PM.

Come join us at the Club

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC

Thursday Online Mah Jongg



http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5046331
https://tyc.org/event-5046328

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
5 PM - 8 PM throughout 2023 (unless superseded by another TYC event)

Save the Date

Events: Racing:
MAR 17 Li'l Friday, on Friday APR 1 Don Wan Regatta
MAR 18 TYC Crab Feed MAY 6 Cinco de Mayo Regatta

MAY 11 Thursday Night Paradise

MAR 24-26 March Madness Watch Parties Pursuit Racing Begins

Announcements and Reminders

PHISHING ALERT!

A few members have received emails requesting immediate action to
assist a TYC Member in a meeting. It requests a reply only by
email. This is a phishing email. .Please do not reply and delete the
message.

PASSWORD CHANGE REQUEST
TYC Members may receive an email from tyc.org asking them to provide a
new password. These emails are legitimate; the link in them goes
to www.tyc.org and not a phishing URL. It's a new security feature;
passwords now expire after a year.

(We didn't ask for it and can't turn it off.)

VOLUNTEER AT THE BAR


https://tyc.org/event-5186604
https://tyc.org/event-5183726
http://www.tyc.org/

It is fun and a good way to meet
and catch up with members?

Please consider lending a hand with
The Bar Committee - you need not
actually perform as a bartender to help
out - but of course we also need plenty
of Bartenders too.

Contact Bob Walsh to learn more
about bartending for a TYC Event or
to sign up for a shift click/tap HERE.

CURIOUS AS TO HOW TO GET INVOLVED AT TYC?

We could use your ideas and talents:

Email the Commodore HERE.

Clubhouse Venue:
Did you know you can host a party or event at your TYC Clubhouse?
A Birthday Party, Reunion, Wedding, School Fundraiser, and more. If you are

planning an event or just considering one, please email Rentals Chair, David
Anderson, HERE.

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings work for you, your FEEDBACK is welcomed.


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#
mailto:bob.walsh5557@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#
mailto:commodore@tyc.org
mailto:deanderson36@gmail.com
mailto:newletters@tyc.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057728017051

March 13, 2023

Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, Alexander!

What's Happening This Week

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
St. Paddy's Day
Friday, March 17, 2023

5PM- 8 PM

Put on some green and
join us for the shenanigans at
TYC! We'll enjoy small bar bites,
great conversation, and maybe a
bit of irish whiskey.

St. Paddy's Day Friday at TYC!

TYC members and guests are invited.

Help Out - Tend Bar sign up to help
out click/tap HERE



http://tyc.org/
http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5157295?CalendarViewType=1&SelectedDate=2%2F6%2F2023
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#

TYC'S CRAB FEED SPECTACULAR
Saturday, March 18, 2023 5 PM-8PM

TO RESERVE YOUR SPOT
CLICK/TAP HERE BUT ...

BEFORE MIDNIGHT TONIGHT
MARCH 13TH

$45 Members $50 Guests
$18 Junior Members and kids 18 and under.
No host bar

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED to help with set up, kitchen prep, and clean
up.

Sign up to lend a hand: HERE



https://tyc.org/event-5186604
https://tyc.org/event-5186604
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-tyccrab#

MARCH MADNESS VIEWING

MARCH 24TH, 25TH, AND 26TH
11:00 AM TO 4;00 PM

Come root for your favorite teams
and enjoy the comradery of your
fellow TYCers.

The details are still being worked
through and will be posted HERE at
the TYC website.

2023 DON WAN REGATTA
Saturday, April 1, 2023

The Don Wan Regatta is scheduled
for April 1st.

For more details and to register
see Jibeset once it is posted.

What Happened Last Week at TYC

Another BIG FUN -- LI'L Friday happened last week. Sorry no photos this
time but look for photos next week from the crab feed! We hope to see you
there.

Recurring Activities


https://tyc.org/event-5183726
https://tyc.org/event-5183726
https://www.jibeset.net/ourregatta.php?A00=yes&A11=yes&CLUB=TYC
https://www.jibeset.net/ourregatta.php?A00=yes&A11=yes&CLUB=TYC

Mah Jongg at TYC
We are back at the clubhouse on
Mondays from 2:00 PM-4:00 PM
for vaccinated players.

Mah Jongg will continue
Online on Thursdays at 2 PM.

Come join us at the Club

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC Thursday Online Mah Jongg

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
5 PM - 8 PM throughout 2023 (unless superseded by another TYC event)

Save the Date

Events: Racing:
MAR 24-26_March Madness Watch Parties = APR 1 Don Wan Regatta
A MAY 6 Cinco de Mayo Regatta
MAR 24  Li'l Friday . )
MAR 31 Li'l Friday MAY 11 Thursday Night Paradise

Pursuit Racing Begins

Announcements and Reminders


http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5046331
https://tyc.org/event-5046328
https://tyc.org/event-5183726

PHISHING ALERT!

A few members have received emails requesting immediate action to
assist a TYC Member in a meeting. It requests a reply only by
email. This is a phishing email. .Please do not reply and delete the
message.

PASSWORD CHANGE REQUEST

TYC Members may receive an email from tyc.org asking them to provide a
new password. These emails are legitimate; the link in them goes
to www.tyc.org and not a phishing URL. It's a new security feature;
passwords now expire after a year.

(We didn't ask for it and can't turn it off.)

VOLUNTEER AT THE BAR

It is fun and a good way to meet
and catch up with members?

Please consider lending a hand with
The Bar Committee - you need not
actually perform as a bartender to help
out - but of course we also need plenty
of Bartenders too.

Contact Bob Walsh to learn more
about bartending for a TYC Event or
to sign up for a shift click/tap HERE.

CURIOUS AS TO HOW TO GET INVOLVED AT TYC?

We could use your ideas and talents:

Email the Commodore HERE.



http://www.tyc.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#
mailto:bob.walsh5557@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#
mailto:commodore@tyc.org

Clubhouse Venue:

Did you know you can host a party or event at your TYC Clubhouse?

A Birthday Party, Reunion, Wedding, School Fundraiser, and more. If you are
planning an event or just considering one, please email Rentals Chair, David
Anderson, HERE.

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings work for you, your FEEDBACK is welcomed.

Unsubscribe



mailto:deanderson36@gmail.com
mailto:newletters@tyc.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057728017051
https://tyc.org/Sys/Unsubscribe?et=d8C4zX4QfVow3mgHOpuCPULr0qEhAZNQeouMc48IfpJj8iWVparEpQcLPrMGQ8qOY%2faANdPRU7Xl2OUfC%2fNn%2bAfY5h6meRxxW1TtmcvHqIhgmp8lid16zPr4JEG1HIaI4bA7N3rQpRze05B1lalUzvaoLe0%3d

March 20, 2023
Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Happy Spring, {Contact_First Name}!

What's Happening This Week

NCAA MARCH MADNESS
VIEWING PARTIES

SWEET 16 - MARCH 23rd & 24th
ELITE8 - MARCH 25th & 26th
Times Vary by Date see schedule
below and on website.

Come support your favorite teams
and enjoy catching up with fellow
TYC Members.

The details are coming together and
look for an email later this week.

MARCH 23rd 3 PM to 9 PM MARCH 24th 3 PM to 9 PM

MARCH 25th 3 PM to 8 PM MARCH 26th 11 AM to 4 PM



http://tyc.org/
http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5183726
https://tyc.org/event-5183726
https://tyc.org/event-5213872
https://tyc.org/event-5183726
https://tyc.org/event-5213874

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays including
NCAA Basketball Sweet 16
Friday, March 24, 2023
3PM- 9PM

Enjoy a drink or watch the Game at

TYC. The game starts at 3 PM but
come join anytime.

TYC members and guests are invited.

Help Out - Tend Bar sign up to
help out click/tap HERE

2023 DON WAN REGATTA
Saturday, April 1, 2023

The Don Wan Regatta is scheduled
for April 1st.

For more details and to register
see Jibeset once it is posted.

What Happened Last Week at TYC


https://tyc.org/event-5157295?CalendarViewType=1&SelectedDate=2%2F6%2F2023
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#/
https://www.jibeset.net/ourregatta.php?A00=yes&A11=yes&CLUB=TYC
https://www.jibeset.net/ourregatta.php?A00=yes&A11=yes&CLUB=TYC

St. Patrick's Day at TYC

Article by Grace Angel, contributions from
Marianne Fogarty, and Laurie Berliner

Photos by Grace Angel and Brian Mclnerney

The event received marvelous member
reviews especially, the corned beef
sliders, soda bread, and bar specialty
drink with a bit of Marianne Fogarty's
homemade Irish Cream.

Many put on their green as did the club
house which was festively decorated in
green and shamrocks.

Even the Foxhat Trophy got in on the act!

Commodore Brian and the Irish Dance

The highlight for the evening was the
performance of Irish Dancers from The
Brosnan School of Irish Dance.

To view a short 10 Seconds video of the
dancers just click/tap HERE. There are
more photos on the TYC Facebook
page HERE along with the video as well.

Li'L St. Paddy's day would not have been
so successful or fun without the help of
our volunteers. Thank you volunteers!

Thanks to our Bartenders for the evening

who kept us well quenched, Dave
Anderson, Bob Walsh, and Michael
Hayes.

Setup and decorations made the club look
so festive thank you, Brian Mclnerney
and Deb Connor,

And the glorious food was prepared by our
chefs for the evening, thank you to

Marianne Fogarty who made homemade
delicious corned beef sliders, soda bread,
and heavenly a homemade Irish Cream,

Laurie Berliner brought us yummy corn
beef sliders along with her special sauce
for them,

and Jake Riley shared his very special
corned beef sliders with us alona with a


http://brosnanschool.com/brosnan-school-of-irish-dance.html
https://fb.watch/joygKDEnDx/
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?vanity=TiburonYC&set=a.655174093083519&__cft__%5B0%5D=AZUH3HSJWHdrMICvuvqJdcId4j5MyqBKZ1QrS7CwC1jsM-nzbKqZB1R7HIQeP_Egy8773PGgf72aksP0eKleSfo7_SpLu3pn5YtrE_-HvD00MWtdYQQgBoftln79RjBadHX3OyPAOqISYGkWIHpWzuACxlR3zG4RVlIG9OxuwoqR3H9lI3KeYk60KnGMcsUxWIY&__tn__=-R

students from the Brosnan School of Irish huge "Lucky Green Salad".
Dance.

A special thank you to Grace Angel for her support and coordination for the event and
arranging for the fabulous Irish dancers.

As for those energetic young dancers of The Brosnan School of Irish Dance and their
Director Lisa Brosnan we wish to also thank them for making this a very special evening.

If you'd like to make a donation to their school or if you want live Irish dancers at your
event, Please contact via her email link Lisa.Brosnan or by phone 415-259-0992.

We hope to see you at the next Li'L Friday.

In case you missed it. We hope you enjoyed the photos. To view more photos connect to
the TYC's Facebook page and to view a 10 second video of the Irish Dancers
click/tap HERE.

Look for the updates from the Crab Feed next week. The turn
out of volunteers was great and the thank yous to the many volunteers will appear
next week as well.

If you took any Photos at the Crab Feed would you please send them to me, Jane
Clark and we will try to include them next week.

Recurring Activities

Mah Jongg at TYC

We are back at the clubhouse on
Mondays from 2:00 PM-4:00 PM
for vaccinated players.

Mah Jongg will continue
Online on Thursdays at 2 PM.

Come join us at the Club

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC Thursday Online Mah Jongg


http://brosnanschool.com/brosnan-school-of-irish-dance.html
mailto:lisa@marinirisharts.com
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?vanity=TiburonYC&set=a.655174093083519&__cft__%5B0%5D=AZWvTIqBSurpYgilKrmiwF4oTeAyorx47xeb-mlJIkHjAX5eUr05FqnqOJADcJF6EjttIRslQw6tsYlLuYcD1Mqsd2_BKXBceEKd85Ttkxawyk-BlmbK1oPLqZs0HlvGvuSjmuQNKacj0iddr64C54D9VXquDDoXTCJCbLksfJyyibJieUBeTyq4mP_3ZYpVrrg&__tn__=-R
https://fb.watch/joygKDEnDx/
mailto:tigressvictoria@gmail.com
http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5046331
https://tyc.org/event-5046328

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
5 PM - 8 PM throughout 2023 (unless superseded by another TYC event)

Save the Date

Events: Racing:
MAR 24-26 March Madness Watch Parties APR 1 Don Wan Regatta
A MAY 6 Cinco de Mayo Regatta
MAR 24  Li'l Friday , .
MAR 31  Li'l Friday and NEW TYC MAY 11 Thursday Night Paradise
General Meeting Pursuit Racing Begins

Announcements and Reminders

PHISHING ALERT!

A few members have received emails requesting immediate action to
assist a TYC Member in a meeting. It requests a reply only by
email. This is a phishing email. .Please do not reply and delete the
message.

PASSWORD CHANGE REQUEST
TYC Members may receive an email from tyc.org asking them to provide a
new password. These emails are legitimate; the link in them goes to
www.tyc.org and not a phishing URL. It's a new security feature;
passwords now expire after a year.

(We didn't ask for it and can't turn it off.)

VOLUNTEER AT THE BAR


https://tyc.org/event-5183726

It is fun and a good way to meet
and catch up with members?

Please consider lending a hand with
The Bar Committee - you need not
actually perform as a bartender to help
out - but of course we also need plenty
of Bartenders too.

Contact Bob Walsh to learn more
about bartending for a TYC Event or
to sign up for a shift click/tap HERE.

CURIOUS AS TO HOW TO GET INVOLVED AT TYC?

We could use your ideas and talents:

Email the Commodore HERE.

Clubhouse Venue:

Did you know you can host a party or event at your TYC Clubhouse?

A Birthday Party, Reunion, Wedding, School Fundraiser, and more. If you are
planning an event or just considering one, please email Rentals Chair, David
Anderson, HERE.

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings work for you, your FEEDBACK is welcomed.


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#/
mailto:bob.walsh5557@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#/
mailto:commodore@tyc.org
mailto:deanderson36@gmail.com
mailto:newletters@tyc.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057728017051

March 27, 2023

Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, {Contact_First_Name}!

What's Happening This Week

LI'L FRIDAY & GENERAL MEETING
Friday, March 31, 2023
LI'L Friday 5:00 - 8:00 PM
General Meeting: promptly @ 6 PM
Join us on Friday, March 31st for a
TYC General Meeting starting promptly
at 6:00 PM ending about 6:30 PM

so please arrive by 5:30 PM so you have
time to order something to drink.

You'll hear updates from Officers and
Committee Chairs on the 2023 Club
Strategy to build capacity and increase
membership engagement.

So come on down to the club to meet
fellow members, share your thoughts,
have a drink, and enjoy the LI'L Fridays
menu offerings.

Let us know you are attending: click/tap HERE
Help Out - Tend Bar sign up to help out click/tap HERE


http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5226067
https://tyc.org/event-5226067
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#/

2023 DON WAN REGATTA
Saturday, April 1, 2023

The Don Wan Regatta is scheduled
for April 1st. There are two pursuit
races planned for the day.

For more details and to register
on Jibeset..

2023 Cinco de Mayo Regatta
Saturday, May 6th

Join us for the Cinco de Mayo
Regatta it's scheduled for May 6th.

For more details and to register
see Jibeset once it is posted.

U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary Recommended Event

APRIL 13-16, 2023

International Ocean Film
Festival
20th Anniversary

Cowell Theater in Fort Mason,
San Francisco

BUY YOUR TICKETS

IOFF 20th Anniversary Trailer by Yuko Inatsuki: Click/tap HERE.

What Happened Last Week at TYC


https://www.jibeset.net/ourregatta.php?A00=yes&A11=yes&CLUB=TYC
https://www.jibeset.net/TYC000.php?RG=T003121443
https://www.jibeset.net/ourregatta.php?A00=yes&A11=yes&CLUB=TYC
https://intloceanfilmfest.org/events/the-international-ocean-film-festival-2013
https://intloceanfilmfest.org/events/the-international-ocean-film-festival-2013
https://ioff2023.eventive.org/welcome
https://vimeo.com/796779664

2023 TYC CRAB FEED

Article by Laurie Berliner

Photos by Kanika Rankin and Brian Mclnerney

This year’s Annual Crab Feed was held on
Saturday, March 18, 2023, Two hundred
pounds (200#) of crab was consumed with
very little left over.

For this spot-on ordering and for her
scrupulously detailed organization and
historical record of all things crab feed a
special thank you goes out to Susie
Woodrum TYC’s Queen of Crab!

This year Susie’s duties included
schooling Laurie Berliner on how to run
the Crab Feed. In other words, she had
double duty!

Our guest attendance this year included
75 members, guests, and their children!

It was a cool, crisp, and dry evening
making it a perfect day for everyone to
enjoy their delicious bayside meal, in the
company of their family, friends and
neighbors, with the best view in all the Bay
Areal

To Susie Woodrum (again) for all her day
of event hard work and organizing (could
not happen without you!).

To Susan Hoehler aka Madame Supply
Officer for her shopping, guidance, and
always with a smile volunteer spirit.

To our entire cracked crab crew, a hearty
thanks for arriving on time and doing the
messy job: Mike Fitz-Gerald, Austin Dito
and Ken Romley.

To Marianne Fogarty for stepping in at the
very last minute to help as a greeter even
though crab was on the menu.

To Bob Walsh and his hard working, eager
to please, and generous pour bar crew:
Dave Anderson, Deb Connor, Michael
Hayes, and so many volunteer guest
appearances. Thanks to all for getting the
party started and keeping it flowing all
night!

To Carolyn Fitz-Gerald, Nancy Behrens,
and Carol Johnson for their help setting
the tables.

To Patty Cerf for her super-secret sauce,
help checking in guests, and her spot-on,
know-how when needed, which is always!

To Ruth Fults for her time and brilliance in



In addition to being blessed with great
weather that evening (never mind the
atmospheric deluge that followed) we
have so much to be thankful for:

To Commodore Brian Mclnerney and the
lovely and talented Deb Connor for all
their behind-the-scenes preparation, table
set up and those beautiful red protea
flowers.

the kitchen before and during the event
with her delectable garlic bread and
massive, yummy salad.

To René Matthew for her amazingly tasty
(and very boozy) dessert.

To Kanika Rankin and Brian Mclnerney for
providing photos from the event.

To Bill Hoehler, Rita Pirie, and Lon
Woodrum for helping in so many ways, all
night so graciously!

A special thank you to Jake Riley for
volunteering and being Mr. Everything,
everywhere all at once with great energy
and a smile, all night!

And last but certainly not the least, a
hearty thank you to Bob Walsh, Caiden
Szwedko, and Grace Angel for working
the event, from beginning to end, which
was 10 pm and making the preparation,
serving and cleaning happen like magic!

Tiburon Yacht Club's members would like
to thank Laurie Beliner for all her efforts to
make this such a successful, enjoyable,
and fun event!

We are looking forward to seeing you at
our next event.

Recurring Activities

Mah Jongg at TYC
We are back at the clubhouse on
Mondays from 2:00 PM-4:00 PM
for vaccinated players.

Mah Jongg will continue
Online on Thursdays at 2 PM.

Come join us at the Club

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC

Thursday Online Mah Jongg



http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5046331
https://tyc.org/event-5046328

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
5 PM - 8 PM throughout 2023 (unless superseded by another TYC event)

Save the Date

Events: Racing:
MAR 31  NEW TYC General Meeting APR 1 Don Wan Regatta
during LI'L Friday MAY 6 Cinco de Mayo Regatta

MAY 11 Thursday Night Paradise

APR 07 LI'L Fridays on Friday Pursuit Racing Begins

Announcements and Reminders

PHISHING ALERT!

A few members have received emails requesting immediate action to
assist a TYC Member in a meeting. It requests a reply only by
email. This is a phishing email. .Please do not reply and delete the
message.

PASSWORD CHANGE REQUEST
TYC Members may receive an email from tyc.org asking them to provide a
new password. These emails are legitimate; the link in them goes to
www.tyc.org and not a phishing URL. It's a new security feature;
passwords now expire after a year.

(We didn't ask for it and can't turn it off.)

VOLUNTEER AT THE BAR



It is fun and a good way to meet
and catch up with members?

Please consider lending a hand with
The Bar Committee - you need not
actually perform as a bartender to help
out - but of course we also need plenty
of Bartenders too.

Contact Bob Walsh to learn more
about bartending for a TYC Event or
to sign up for a shift click/tap HERE.

CURIOUS AS TO HOW TO GET INVOLVED AT TYC?

We could use your ideas and talents:

Email the Commodore HERE.

Clubhouse Venue:

Did you know you can host a party or event at your TYC Clubhouse?

A Birthday Party, Reunion, Wedding, School Fundraiser, and more. If you are
planning an event or just considering one, please email Rentals Chair, David
Anderson, HERE.

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings work for you, your FEEDBACK is welcomed.



https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#/
mailto:bob.walsh5557@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#/
mailto:commodore@tyc.org
mailto:deanderson36@gmail.com
mailto:newletters@tyc.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057728017051

April 3, 2023
Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, {Contact _First Name}!

What's Happening This Week

LI'L Fridays on Friday
Friday, April 7th
5:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Come on down to the club to
meet fellow members and
friends, have a drink, and enjoy
this week's menu: A GREEK
ODYSSEY IN PARADISE.

Help Out - Tend Bar sign up to
help out click/tap HERE



http://tyc.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#/

LI'L Fridays on Friday
Friday, April 14, 21, 28, & May 5
5:00 PM -8:00 PM
Come on down to the club to meet
fellow members and friends, have a

drink, and enjoy the LI'L Fridays
menu offerings.

Help Out - Tend Bar sign up to help
out click/tap HERE

2023 Cinco de Mayo Regatta
Saturday, May 6th

Join us for the Cinco de Mayo
Regatta. It's scheduled for May
6th.

For more details and to register
see Jibeset once it is posted.



https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#/
https://www.jibeset.net/ourregatta.php?A00=yes&A11=yes&CLUB=TYC

2023 TYC THURSDAY NIGHT
PURSUIT RACING & DINNER

Thursday, May 11th
6:00 PM - 8:30 PM

Race Thursday’s begin May 11th with the
Club open from 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM
serving Drinks and Food.

Watch the Race starting at 6:20 PM. Enjoy
Dinner and drinks as you watch the race.

Racers join us around 7:30 PM for dinner
and drinks.

Race Committee is coordinating with
Galley and Bar Committees to engage the
Racers with the meal selection /
sponsorship.

We will need members to sign up to assist
in making this a success.

More details to follow soon!

SUMMER SEASON PLAN
LI'L FRIDAYS on FRIDAY
Starting Friday, May 12th

LP’L Friday’s beginning May 12th,
we will try to open the Club for
Drinks 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM.

If there is enough member support
and engagement, we will continue to
open Fridays during the Summer
race season (6 weeks).

If the support and engagement is
strong enough we will add dinner
service to these Fridays.



U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary Recommended Events

APRIL 13-16, 2023

International Ocean Film

Festival
20th Anniversary

Cowell Theater in Fort Mason,
San Francisco

BUY YOUR TICKETS

IOFF 20th Anniversary Trailer by Yuko Inatsuki: Click/tap HERE.

WATER SAFETY FAIR
SATURDAY MAY 20, 2023

10:00 AM - 1:00 PM

The event is at the U.S. Coast
Guard Station Golden Gate in
Sausalito

It is a family friendly event. See the flyer to
find out more about giveaways, meeting

search and rescue  dogs, live
demonstrations, and other participative
activities.

What Happened Last Week at TYC

MARCH GENERAL MEETING SUMMARY


https://intloceanfilmfest.org/events/the-international-ocean-film-festival-2013
https://intloceanfilmfest.org/events/the-international-ocean-film-festival-2013
https://ioff2023.eventive.org/welcome
https://vimeo.com/796779664

Article by Brian Mclnerney, Dave Anderson,
and Janine Wilford.

TYC held its first 2023 General Meeting on
March 31.

Forty members and guests joined
Commodore Brian Mclnerney, the 2023
Board members, and committee chairs to
review upcoming events and their goals for
the rest of the year.

The Commodore reviewed our focus on
building capacity and member engagement
at Tiburon Yacht Club with a strategy using
a robust Committee structure to operate
the club.

Commodore Brian pointed to the success
of LI'L Fridays as the initial important
program to expand the club's level of
engagement with its members and to allow
members to introduce their friends to the
club. (Shout out to Deb Connor — Architect
/ Driver of LI'L Fridays concept).

Patty Cerf updated us on the general good
health of the club’s finances - noting the
importance of club events / rentals for the
remainder of the year's revenue
generation.

Mariellen Stern reviewed upcoming races
including the Don Wan Regatta that
challenge the TYC fleet to produce sailing
excellence on the water.

continued in next column

Mariellen also spoke about the first Phase
of TYC Thursday Night Races - beginning
May 11th with Race Committee working
directly with The Bar and Galley
Committees to allow Thursday Night
Racing to continue to include full Bar and
Dinner service. (Please Contact Committee
Chairs to get involved!)

Laurie Berliner, Chair of the new Galley
Committee, reviewed its goal to build out
capacity for a reliable (and delicious!) TYC
food program so we might expand our
offerings to support club events and
member rentals.

Laurie is urgently looking for members
interested in joining The Galley Committee.
The Galley and The Bar Committees are
the tent poles of our strategy to build
capacity / engagement and we need a few
good people to make this a success.

Marianne Fogarty - Membership updated
us on membership growth and interest
encouraging us all to continue to invite
friends and neighbors over to the club as
guests.

Lastly, another shout out of thanks to all
those who volunteered and supported 1st
quarter events including the Crab Feed,
Chinese New Year, Super Bowl / Chili
Cook-off, LI'L Fridays, Holiday Party, TYC
Racing, and rentals.

The March General Meeting for 2023 was
a great success with TYC members
anticipating a great year of club fun and
excitement.

Thank you to all of you who were able to
attend.

Janine Wilford

Secretary, Tiburon Yacht Club Board




2023 DON WAN REGATTA

Article by Mariellen Stern
Photos by Janine Wilford

The weather finally cooperated for TYC'’s
Annual Don Wan Regatta. The skippers
and crew had to dust off the cobwebs after
a long dry spell of NOT racing. (All due to
rainy and unstable weather).

Most of us hadn’'t been racing since last
fall, but you would never know it. The
competitive and fun spirit of all the crews
definitely did not miss a beat!

Cinnamon Girl led the entire way and
crossed the finish line first, followed by
Lon Woodrum’s Lion, and Bill and Susan
Hoehler’s Joyride.

Race Committee (RC) got the second
race off quickly. The breeze was now 8-10
knots out of the West. Cinnamon Girl
crossed the starting line at full speed and
led the way to TYC and GRC, then was
overtaken by Joyride. (See the beautiful
photo taken by Janine Wilford from C-
Girl). Lion passed Cinnamon Girl on the
way to the finish line. First to finish was
Joyride, followed by Lion, followed by
Cinnamon Girl.



Cam Tuttle and Susan Hoehler ran Race
Committee from Joyride. Excellent job
from Cam for his radio work and choosing
two (2) perfect courses!

The first race was to the new yellow mark
TYC (Thanks to Bill Hoehler and Eric
Lions for setting it), then on to ISO and
Finish.

The wind was out of the Southeast at
approximately 8-12 knots. Just before
approaching TYC the wind began to shift
and we were faced with headers and lifts
out of the West.

It was a brief and challenging struggle to
get to TYC. Cinnamon Girl rounded TYC
first followed by Lon Woodrum’s Lion and
Bill and Susan Hoehler’s Joyride.

continued in the next column.

All the boats finished closely together in
both races and it was a fantastic day on
the water! Drinks and Awards were given
at the club after racing. Lots of smiles and
happy faces! After all the rain we've had
this season, it was so nice to be out on the
water again!!!

Thanks to RC, Susan Hoehler, Cam
Tuttle, and Susan Woodrum!!! Many
thanks to all the skippers and crew!

Looking forward to seeing you on May 6, 2023 for the Cinco de Mayo Regatta!

And don’t forget...TYC Thursday Night Paradise Pursuit Races begin on May

11, 2023!!!

Recurring Activities

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC

Mah Jongg at TYC
We are back at the clubhouse on
Mondays from 2:00 PM-4:00 PM
for vaccinated players.

Mah Jongg will continue
Online on Thursdays at 2 PM.

Come join us at the Club

Thursday Online Mah Jongg


http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5046331
https://tyc.org/event-5046328

Li'l Fridays, on Fridays
5 PM - 8 PM throughout 2023 (unless superseded by another TYC event)

Save the Date

Events: Racing:
APR 07 LI'L Fridays on Friday MAY 6 Cinco de Mayo Regatta
APR 14 LI'L Fridays on Friday MAY 11 Thursday Night Racing &

Di Begi
APR 21 LI'L Fridays on Friday Inners Begin

APR 28 LI'L Fridays on Friday
APR 30 Paradise Cay HOA Meeting

Announcements and Reminders

PHISHING ALERT!

A few members have received emails requesting immediate action to
assist a TYC Member in a meeting. It requests a reply only by
email. This is a phishing email. .Please do not reply and delete the
message.

PASSWORD CHANGE REQUEST

TYC Members may receive an email from tyc.org asking them to provide a
new password. These emails are legitimate; the link in them goes to
www.tyc.org and not a phishing URL. It's a new security feature;
passwords now expire after a year.

(We didn't ask for it and can't turn it off.)

VOLUNTEER AT THE BAR




It is fun and a good way to meet
and catch up with members?

Please consider lending a hand with
The Bar Committee - you need not
actually perform as a bartender to help
out - but of course we also need plenty
of Bartenders too.

Contact Bob Walsh to learn more
about bartending for a TYC Event or
to sign up for a shift click/tap HERE.

CURIOUS AS TO HOW TO GET INVOLVED AT TYC?

We could use your ideas and talents:

Email the Commodore HERE.

Clubhouse Venue:

Did you know you can host a party or event at your TYC Clubhouse?

A Birthday Party, Reunion, Wedding, School Fundraiser, and more. If you are
planning an event or just considering one, please email Rentals Chair, David
Anderson, HERE.

That's all for this Tidings from Jane Clark and Carole Gunn your Tidings team.

TYC Members we want to make the Tidings work for you, your FEEDBACK is welcomed.


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#/
mailto:bob.walsh5557@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#/
mailto:commodore@tyc.org
mailto:deanderson36@gmail.com
mailto:newletters@tyc.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057728017051

April 10, 2023
Click/Tap any blue button or underlined text below to view, sign up, or volunteer for
events. Find us on Facebook or visit the TYC website.

Good Day, Alexander!

What's Happening This Week

LI'L Fridays on Friday
Friday, April 14, 21, 28 & May 5
5:00 PM -8:00 PM
Come on down to the club to meet
fellow members and friends, have a
drink, and enjoy the LI'L Fridays

menu offerings. Look for an email
later this week containing the menu.

Help Out - Tend Bar sign up to help
out click/tap HERE



http://tyc.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0548afad2aa46-little#

PCHOA Meeting
Wednesday, April 26th

The Paradise Cay Home Owners
meeting will be held from 4 PM - 7
PM at the Tiburon Yacht Club.

Click/tap HERE to view event.

2023 Cinco de Mayo Regatta
Saturday, May 6th

Join us for the Cinco de Mayo

Regatta. It's scheduled for May
6th.

For more details and to register
see Jibeset once it is posted.



https://tyc.org/event-5228403
https://tyc.org/event-5228403
https://www.jibeset.net/ourregatta.php?A00=yes&A11=yes&CLUB=TYC

2023 TYC THURSDAY NIGHT
PURSUIT RACING & DINNER

Thursday, May 11th
6:00 PM - 8:30 PM

Race Thursday’s begin May 11th with the
Club open from 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM
serving Drinks and Food.

Watch the Race starting at 6:20 PM.
Enjoy Dinner and drinks as you watch
the race.

Racers join us around 7:30 PM for dinner
and drinks.

Race Committee is coordinating with
Galley and Bar Committees to engage the
Racers with the meal selection /
sponsorship.

We will need members to sign up to assist
in making this a success.

More details to follow soon!

SUMMER SEASON PLAN
LI'L FRIDAYS on FRIDAY
Starting Friday, May 12th

LP’L Friday’s beginning May 12th,
we will try to open the Club for
Drinks 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM.

If there is enough member support
and engagement, we will continue to
open Fridays during the Summer
race season (6 weeks).

If the support and engagement is
strong enough we will add dinner
service to these Fridays.



U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary Recommended Events

APRIL 13-16, 2023

International Ocean Film

Festival
20th Anniversary

Cowell Theater in Fort Mason,
San Francisco

BUY YOUR TICKETS

IOFF 20th Anniversary Trailer by Yuko Inatsuki: Click/tap HERE.

WATER SAFETY FAIR
SATURDAY MAY 20, 2023

10:00 AM - 1:00 PM

The event is at the U.S. Coast
Guard Station Golden Gate in
Sausalito

It is a family friendly event. See the flyer to
find out more about giveaways, meeting

search and rescue  dogs, live
demonstrations, and other participative
activities.

What Happened Last Week at TYC



https://intloceanfilmfest.org/events/the-international-ocean-film-festival-2013
https://intloceanfilmfest.org/events/the-international-ocean-film-festival-2013
https://ioff2023.eventive.org/welcome
https://vimeo.com/796779664

420 Youth Sailors, coached by TYC Junior Member Udi Gal,
practice in the Cay.

Photo courtesy of Marshall Gross (former TYC Member).

Recurring Activities

Mah Jongg at TYC

Join us at the clubhouse on
Mondays from 1:30 PM-3:30 PM
for vaccinated players.

Come join us at the Club

Monday Mah Jongg at TYC

Save the Date


http://tyc.org/
https://tyc.org/event-5046331

Eve